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It has been yet another busy week for us all with Christmas performance practising, 

sensory garden completion and a trip to the theatre.  

We all had a brilliant time at The Wizard of Oz on Wednesday. It was a great 

experience to attend a show as a whole school. 

Our computing skills have definitely been put to the test whilst creating our leaflets 

using publisher. We have had to use our diamond and emerald powers to complete 

them and I hope you’ll agree they look very professional! 

After all our hard work and wonderful enthusiasm throughout the project, our 

sensory garden is now complete with the exception of fixing our archway into the 

ground (any volunteers to help us with this would be grately appreciated). Although 

currently muddy due to the amount of work we have been doing in the area, when 

all the bulbs we’ve planted begin to flower and the grass grows back, the area will 

be a beautiful place for all children and familes to appreciate in the future and a 

wonderful legacy for your children to leave when they move onto secondary schools.           

  

Reminders: 

• Christmas performances: Monday 11th December 6.30pm and Wednesday 13th 

December 2pm at the Church. Please arrive at the church between 6 and 

6.15pm wearing school unform bottoms and a lightweight t-shirt. Sparkly 

items can be worn in the hair. 

• Coffee morning and Christmas singing – Friday 15th Decemeber 

• Christmas party – Friday 15th December – bring a party plate. 
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